
Bulahdelah Dressage Club Inc. 

Minutes General Meeting Saturday 3rd March 2012 
 

Meeting opened: 1030am 

Present: Liz Powter, Sheila Perrottet, Kerry Turnbull, Leo Turnbull.  

Apologies: Jo Penton, Jennifer Penton, Jo Perrottet, Ange Murray, Emma from Dungog. 

Minutes from previous meeting: not available, ? lost in cyberspace. 

Correspondence in:  

 Australia Post bill for PO box- Cheque written for same.. 

 Rema Solutions – company making environmentally safe foam cups and plates, pricelist included. 

Correspondence out: 

 Newsletter 

 Email to Helen Zimic to change comp date for April comp. 

Treasurers report: Made profit of approx  (available to members on request)   from last comp. Report attached. 

General business:  

1) Discussion re buying a container to put on southern side of stage at showground for BDC storage. Kerry to 

talk to Lyn Duffy at GLC for permission. Liz to enquire re prices. 

2) Report from last comp: good day, lucky weather, small day, happy judges and riders. Positive comments 

from all. 

3) Report from Regional Clubs Forum attended by Kerry: 

a)  we need to give Helen Zimic some money to subsidise her expenses incurred as our area delegate. Kerry 

moved we give her $200.00 towards expenses, 2nd Sheila, carried. Liz to write cheque and post to Helen. 

b) Discussion re risk management, Liz to add to draw “no horses to be tied to showground rails or seating. 

c) EA has a new program on website called Equenect for all rider & horse registrations, we will soon be able 

to put our entry forms on there and competitors can enter, pay their money, be prompted to pay EA fees etc. All 

members welcome to have a look and register, pay EA memberships online. 

      4)    Kerry proposed we try to get laptops for scoring, have a look at grants for same.   2nd Liz,   Carried. Kerry to 

attend 

      5)    Liz to send updated members list after close of entries for April comp. 

     6)     NB change of date for April comp due to ground not available. Entry form with new date out and on website. 

    7)     Sheila has asked for a review of BDC rules on the website. 

Meeting closed 12MD. Next meeting Saturday 19th May at Playday. 


